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I am pleased to extend my greetings to the performers and theatregoers attending the 2019-

2020 Shen Yun World Tour in Canada.  

 

Shen Yun has been showcasing traditional Chinese culture over the past 13 years in Canada 

and emphasizes the value we place on diversity.  

 

Congratulations to the cast and crew on another World Tour! 

 

With respect, 

 

Paul Manly 

MP for Nanaimo-Ladysmith 

 

 


